
    
 
 
 
 
 
Zero-tolerance Approach to Modern Slavery at Tech Unicorn DMCC 
 
 
Tech Unicorn has a zero-tolerance approach to modern slavery, and we are committed to acting ethically and 
with integrity in all out business dealings and relationships. We have effective systems and controls in place to 
ensure that modern slavery is not taking place in our business, or in any of our supply chains.  
 
 
We require all of our suppliers to confirm and evidence their compliance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015 via 
their annual policy statement (where applicable) or through showing how their recruitment practices prevent 
exploitation. 
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